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EDITOR'S NOTES

An uncharacteristic attempt to get this issue out early, before Cardwell Rally, this coming weekend.
For those who don't know it's on, then now you know - IT'S ON! - Sunday, September 3. Full
details described in the minutes. If you haven't received Supp. Regs. yet and want to compete, then
you'd better get on the phone to Goofiey or Heckler.

By the time you read this, the Australian Safari Rally will be all over. For those who went to
Greenvale this past weekend to spectate the special stages there, many thanks must go to Phil Mason
who has been working hard to keep Club Members informed about this event. It's a pity all three
events (Mobil 1 & Cardwell) have been so close together.

The Whitsunday's Club has sent us a copy of their updated calendar, with the following events of
iterest:

- Dray Park Autocross, October 7 & 8. A must for all of our club members.

- Bitumen Motorkhana, November 12.

- Cathu Rally, November 25 & 26.

It is important that we try to help out with entrants in these events, as they do with ours. Four hours
isn't such a long drive, and if you leave the night before, I'm sure a bed could be arranged for you on
arival - they are pretty keen with the hospitality down there, Besides, we have a reputation to keep;

the rivalry between these clubs is as intense as that within each. Which means a great days
competition,

A spot of humour and general interest courtesy of Phil Russell splashed through these pages. Hope
you enjoy and many thanks Phil for the space filling pics. A timely reminder that if any member has

anything they want printed (ads, articles, photos, drawings, etc) all they have to do is ring me, or drop
it into Shawn's place.
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PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Greg's report 1s incorporated into the minutes from Monday nights meeting,

MINUTES - GENERAL MEETING
t AUGUST 1995

PRESENT: Lindsay Stone, James Fisher, Grant Ross, Ron White, James McCombe, Phil Russell,
David Reinl, Shawn Eggins, Geoff Nicol, Mike Jenkins, Greg Van Dinter, Linda
Down, Phil Mason

Meeting declared open at 7.12 pm.
Minutes read & accepted as correct - Lindsay, zeconded Jo.
TREASURER'S REPORT

$260.00 banked today.

$110.00 spent on food Lindsay's Khanacross - $30.00 profit made.
20 * §22.00 Basic Licenses bought.

$200.00 for official Timing Clocks for Cardwell.

$238.00 Suncorp, Public Liabilities Insurance.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

Certificate of Appreciation from Mobil 1.
Club T-Shirts are still available for sale - $20.00. If you don't have one, get one. If you do, get
another one!

GENERAL BUSINESS

Cardwell Rally
* We need Control Officials for the weekend. 12 for day sections, 10 for night. Collecting names of
interested peoples - contact Greg if vou can help.
- Scrutineering is to be held at Richard Kelly's Automotive, on Wednesday, 30 August. If you can't
make it, you can get checked out on Sunday at the Cardwell Showgrounds, but make nrior
arrangements with Greg or Heckler.
- Kaylene Stone has offered to organise lunch & snacks during the Service Breaks o Sunday.
- Friday - BBQ with Ron & Robyn.
- Lindsay invoice to Fulcrum $500.00 - Peter Krogh.
- Col Williams needs to be made a member - he is already an honorary member.
- Organise Showgrounds for weekend.
- Heckler suggested forming 2 groups to organise QRC Cardwell '96.
One to concentrate on Roads & Course



-« to concentrate on Media coverage & Sponsorship.
e QRC is planned for the May Day long weekend in June 1996.
- A Planning Committee has to be organised to set an agenda for things to be done for QRC.

* Rung Rockhampton about Gladstone - rally is same weekend as Cardwell.

* Zlst Lyn Perrin Memorial Rally in Rockhampton 29th October (to be confirmed).

- QRC - Cardwell 1996. Will involve A to A timing,

- Heckler attending Rally Advisory Panel meeting in near future. .

- Phil Mason has approached the Motorbike Club about using some of their grounds for our events -
they will bring it up at their next meeting & inform us of the decision.

- Phil has also been dealing with the Australian Safari people and club members have been invited to
spectate in Greenvale the sections there.

* Barry Anderson has donated a car to the Club. It is unregistered & needs to be stored somewhere.
Many thanks Barry.

- The Club really needs to get a shed. Phil Mason has offered to ring around town to find a suitable
shed. It was decided thai it would not be an out-and-out expense each month, but must be a "User-
pays” system. We need to know if members would be interested in storing their cars, etc in a shed
for a small fee.

- Next meeting we must start to organise - timetable.

- The Iron Man event is coming up sometime after Cardwell.

- The search is on for the Club Banner. Possibility of being hidden away In the depths of the
caravan,
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DRAY PARK
AUTOCROSS

7 / 8 OCTOBER
- DON'T MISS 1T
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NEXT MEETING - 18th SEPTEMBER

Same as usual




